
Past Grand Chancellor Michael Sukenick Surprised 
at Homecoming with Golden Spur

June 14, 2011

On  Tuesday  June  14,  2011  at  his  Homecoming,  Grand  Chancellor  Michael 
Sukenick was surprised by New City-Orangetown Lodge #854 with the conferral 
of the Golden Spur.  "Sir" Michael Sukenick was presented with highest honor our 
Order can bestow on a Brother:  The Knight of the Golden Spur.  

Our Grand Chancellor was quite surprised when he opened a present from His 
Lodge only to find the Golden Spur Cape in the bag. 

Fellow Lodge Brother,  Past  Grand Chancellor  Roger Siegel,  in  the capacity  of 
Chancellor Commander, led the Grand Lodge Golden Spur team in presenting Sir 
Michael  with his well deserved honor.


